
On March 12, 2021, an online round table on the topic "Ulystyk uly kuni" was held 

at the department of TE&LS, timed to coincide with the holiday "Nauryz". 37 

students took part in the organization of this event, namely the groups TT-18-1, 

TT-18-1s, TT-18-2 and their curators Kukesheva A.B. and Seitov R.M. The guests 

of the event were the Dean of the Transport and Road Faculty Kurmasheva B.K., 

the deputy dean for educational work Ospangalieva M.T., as well as the faculty 

teachers. At the beginning of the event, the curators of the group acquainted the 

students with the centuries-old history of the Nauryz holiday. This year, on the 

recommendation of the “Rukhani Zhagyru” Institute, the Nauryz holiday will be 

celebrated from March 14 to March 23, in this regard, the students of the groups 

fully disclosed the meaning of each holiday. After that, the students played a Quiz, 

in which the topics of the questions were directly related to the "Nauryz" holiday. 

Then the groups presented to the guests their congratulatory videos prepared for 

the Nauryz holiday. At the end of the event, a student of the TT-18-1 group 

Doszhan T.E. played the dombra kui "Erke sylym". The guests gave their positive 

assessments and noted the good level of preparation for this event. Groups TT-18-1 

and TT-18-2 heartily congratulate everyone on the upcoming Nauryz holiday! 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


